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Comments: Thank you for this opportunity to comment. I am NFS volunteer crew leader and work on trails

weekly. I do not oppose class 1 e-bikes but level 2 and 3 should not be on regular single track trails. I would

forsee user problems with hikers and horseback riders, given the kind of speed they can generate.

We have a great trail system here and I would hate for non-motorized trails to be labeled motorized. This would

or could create a problem with our donors, as most of our trails are funded by donations, and grants and all the

work are done by volunteers who are very proud of the single track trails we build. If it came down to a choice of

non-motorized or motorized I would vote to keep all e-bikes off of the trails. Again thank you for this opportunity.

Wayne R. Fernandez


